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MEMO

TO: Planning Board
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FROM: David D. Pichette, Conservation Administratm@ p
DATE: June 27, 2022

RE: Wareham PV 1 - 0 Route 25 Solar project

VHB, who is the representative for the applicant, Wareham PV 1, formally requested to withdraw its
Notice of Intent(NOI) application to construct a portion of a commercial solar project within the
buffer zone to Bordering Vegetated Wetland and within Riverfront Area. At its meeting on June 15,
2022, the Conservation Commission unanimously voted to accept the applicants request to withdraw
their NOI application. Therefore, no work associated with this project, including the removal of
vegetation, is allowed to be conducted within wetland resource areas or within the buffer zone to
wetland resource areas. Please contact me with any questions regarding this memeo.

cc: Conservation Commission



